
Environmental Assessment of                                        
the proposed Tenas Project 

Invitation to Comment

Telkwa Coal Ltd. has proposed the 
Tenas Project, an open-pit coal mine                     

25 km south of Smithers, near Telkwa, B.C.

The Environmental Assessment Office 
will hold a public comment period on 

the project  application starting

Learn more about the Tenas Project and  
tell us what is important to you.

Virtual Info Session
Weds, June 8, 2022 

12 pm to 1:30 pm PDT

Telkwa
Weds, June 1, 2022 

4 pm to 8 pm
Telkwa Community Hall

1390 Birch Street, Telkwa, B.C.

In-person open house will be held unless provincial 
COVID-19 safety measures change.

In-Person Open House

Go to gov.bc.ca/eaopubliccomments
to learn how to join.

May 19 to July 3, 2022

gov.bc.ca/eaopubliccomments


